JEJUBILEE, FUND

ETHICAL INVESTING IN MANITOBA

Dear Jubilee Fund Faith Organization Members,

Happy New Year from the Board and Staff of The Jubilee Fund. We wish you all the best
in 2019.

On behalf of the Jubilee Board | would like to invite you to attend a Faith
Organization Breakfast meeting on February 26, 2019 at 10:00 am at the United
Way Learning Centre 580 Main Street.

2018 was a very busy year for the Jubilee Fund with JIC sales up and new projects
receiving loans or loan guarantees.

This year is already shaping up to be a busy year and we have much more to report to
you, including a wonderful opportunity presented to us by The Winnipeg Foundation. We
have also created a new video and promotional materials that we want you to view.

In addition to a report on past activities and plans for the future, we have also made
some minor changes to our By-laws that require your approval. Our By-laws require
Faith Organization Member approval prior to the By-law changes being presented to the
remainder of the Membership at our Annual General Meeting. (April 17th, 2019 at
Mennonite Brethren Collegiate Institute, 173 Talbot).

The Jubilee Fund Board of Directors has recommended these changes be presented to
the Membership for approval. The changes are in italics and will not come into force until
after the April 2019 AGM. Most of the changes clarify existing By-laws and make it a little
easier to interpret procedures. Some changes are simply to bring the By-laws up to date
with current technology.

Please click here to access a copy of the revised draft By-laws.

In order to vote on the By-law changes you must have a current membership with The
Jubilee Fund. All memberships expire May 318t of each year. If you purchased a
membership prior to May 31, 2018 your membership has expired and is now due.

Please note that we will not be selling memberships at this meeting so please let us know
if you wish to renew when you RSVP for this meeting. Membership fees have not
changed and remain at $50.00 per year. Benefits of membership, however have
changed with Jubilee Fund Members receiving discounts at Pollock’s Hardware Co-op
and Diversity Foods.

Thank you for your continued support of Jubilee Fund and we hope to see you on
February 26, 2019 at the United Way Learning Centre.

Sincerely,
Mark Adams, Jubilee Fund President

RSVP Your Faith Organization Renew Your Membership and RSVP

Note: You do not need to be a current or past Jubilee Fund Faith Member to
attend. All Faith Organizations are welcome.
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